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Letter from the
Board Vice-Chairman / Interim CEO

Dear fellow members,
Alot has happened since last newsletter.
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Our longtime President & CEOQ, Todd Cover, accepted a new challenge as Business Development

b Manager for a local bank. Todd was instrumental in leading USSCO through some challenging times.
p Our credit union is much stronger today than it was 13 years ago. We will miss him and wish him only

Old Wd@? ffS a great the bestin the new opportunity.

1 [ . . : .
time to traae! We've begun an executive search for a replacement. If you're interested in applying, please send your
Nsk for cover letter, resume, references, and salary requirements electronically to Ken Mesko, Vice-Chairman
g of the Board / Interim CEO, at kmesko@usscofcu.net or mail to his attention, 532 Oakridge Drive,

"ssco / KM ””A"cma Johnstown, PA 15904. Resumes will be accepted until the position is filled.

at the Dealer! In other news, it looks like COVID is lessening its hold. We've missed spending time out in the

- community with our members, Select Employee Groups [SEGs], and member businesses. Our
Community Managers and marketing professionals are excited to get out again to spend some quality
time with you and show you the value of your USSCO membership. Remember, our sole purpose is to

HOLIDAY CLOSINGS serve our members’ savings and credit needs.
October 10 Columbus Day . .
November 11 Veterans Day Other recent hlghllghts:
November 24 Thanksgiving Day . . . ) .
December24  Christmas ve We are closely monitoring fluctuations in the economy and the effect of recent interest hikes,

December 26 Christmas [observed]

December31  NewYear'sEve adjusting our rates as needed to ensure the best options for our members.
January 2 New Year's Day [observed]

January 17 Martin Luther King Jr. Day Welcome to Mike Dipyatic, Consumer / Indirect Loan Manager. Mike is a results-driven and
talented professional with a valuable combination of sales and project management expertise.
He comes to us from FNB, where he was Assistant Vice President, Davidsville Branch.

Have you checked out our new “Make a Loan Payment!” option to make loan payments on our
website with an ACH or debit card instead of payment coupons? It's proving to be popular.

Come join the fun in October, as we celebrate Member Appreciation Month! More information is
on page 2.

It has been too long since we had a Business Appreciation Night. It's back! A relaxed evening of fun,
good food, prizes, music, and connecting with friends. Keep an eye out for “Save the Date!” postcards
coming outin US mail and email. It's happening Thursday, November 10.

Thank you for your continued trust and support! Please let me know if you have any questions.

Sincerely,
Ken Mesko

REMINDER:
[ ]
USSCO’s Fraud Center will NEVER ask for
any information such as passwords or pins that
4 are used for your accounts.

If you have any suspicious activity on your debit
Vice-Chairman of the Board / Interim CEO lpd e ol by i

814.266.4987 x4290
kmesko@usscofcu.net
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(Make Treans Cone Tiue!
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Come Join the Funl!

October Is Member Appreciation Month

R 7 It’s a gift card/gift certificate extravaganza!
v ‘ $ 10 0 We have GREAT PRIZE GIVEAWAYS and some other surprises.

Gift Certificate

: 8 Ten members in each community
office will win a $100 gift card/ $500.00
certificate for some area favorites.
That's not a typo! We wanted to focus on your local communities

and economy. We have so many great businesses offering such $500.00
great services and products, we just couldn't pick!
r p | Hold on to your hats! On top of those $500.00
//
| prizes, we're giving $1,500 in Visa
RN gift cards to one lucky GRAND PRIZE y
N gy WINNER in each office. That's a total . y
< ." .‘-O‘.\' : Vo of 44 winners—11 in each office. It // (-/r“-
- S _ S ’ doesn't get much better than that! 4 VISA

We hope you're as excited about our
prizes as we are.

Plus FREE coin counting all month and FREE shredding October 17 to 21.

Thanks for being such a great USSCO member! Stay tuned...

Visa® Business Cash Preferred Card

Ask us or visit our

B/ (vw® Hard work deserves Simn W WS
- more cash back. SR | N it

your business!

Richland - Moxham - Somerset - Ebensburg - www.usscofcu.org - 866.877.2628

To report a lost or stolen USSCO Debit Card, call 1.800.682.6075.
Debit card transaction assistance line: 1.800.547.1350
To report a lost or stolen USSCO Credit Card, contact Elan's 24-Hour Cardmember Services
at 1.800.558.3424 or by email by logging into your account and clicking on Messages.
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